
250th Celebration Meeting
July 21, 2015

Members attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Marlette Maduskuie, Melanie
Streeter, Jim Hidden, Pat Perkins, Betty Wasson, Parker Roberts, Bruno
Sinisclchi, Casslyn Cook

Remick Museum Representatives: Director Sheena Harte and Farm Educator
Michael McIlvaine

Meeting called to order at 6:00.

Sheena Hare reviewed that on Sunday October 18th, from 1 -3 pm the
Remick Museum will host the kick off for the 250th Celebration. Sheena
asked that a committee member be present to address the people at the
beginning of the event. Jim Hidden will do this. Food will be served. There
will be a table available for the 250th Committee to distribute material, or
sell memorabilia. This will be a no cost event.

News/Announcements:
Heather from the Native American Inter-Tribal Pow Wow will be invited
attend the August 18th meeting and share with the Committee their plans
for the 250th Celebration.

Minutes from June 23, 2015: Meeting minutes were reviewed. Motion to
accept as written made by Jim, seconded by Pat Cook. All voted in favor.

Recap of July 4th:
Parade and family day went great. People were very receptive to new logo.

Committee Reports:

Events - Betty reported she had spoken with several people and there is
interest among the townspeople who would like to participate in the 250th
Celebration.

Memorabilia - A handout was shared and reviewed that included prices for
possible memorabilia.

Mission Statement - Wording was discussed and revised, David made motion
to accept new wording, seconded by Bruno. All voted in favor.

Up coming events:



Christmas Fair on November 29th, the Sunday after Thanksgiving.

Discussion took place regarding the week long event for the 250th
Celebration.

No additional parade and fireworks will take place for the 250th celebration.

Meeting Dates:
 Tuesday August 18, 2015
 Tuesday September 29, 2015

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM


